RICHARD BUXTON

ENVIRONMENTAL & PUBLIC LAW

Building Control
Cambridge City Council
PO Box 700
Cambridge CB1 0JH
Attn: Penny Jewkes

Your ref. 11/0288/FUL
Our ref. PS/THN-3

Also by e-mail. penny.jewkes@cambridge.gov.uk

8 December 2011

Dear Sirs

Application no. 11/0288/FUL, 15 Swann’s Road, Cambridge

19B Victoria Street
Cambridge CB1 1JP

Tel: (01223) 328933

Fax: (01223) 301308
www.richardbuxton.co.uk
law@richardbuxton.co.uk
R.M.Buxton

MA (Cantab) MES (Yale)

Susan Ring
LLM Env (London)}

Paul Stookes
PhD MSc LLB Solicitor - Advocate

Associate: Andrew Kelton
BA (Cantab) MA (UBC Canada)

Associate: Adrienne Copithorne
BA (Cantab) MA (UC Berkeley)

Change of use to car hire and erection of associated offices etc.

Thank you for your letter of 1 December 2011 advising that the above matter is to be
reviewed by the Council's planning committee on 15 December 2011.

We would like to make representations to the committee and would be grateful if you

could confirm that this is agreed.

We also take this opportunity to enclose a copy letter to the National Planning
Casework Unit in relation to a retrospective planning application to erect a fence and

barrier at the site.
We look forward to hearing from you.

t
Yours faithfully
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Richard Buxton
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